Dear James,

We are residents of 4A Hemstal Road, NW6 2AN.

We were informed that owners of 22 Hilltop road is trying to cut down a Large tree that is

visible from our garden.

This tree is playing a crucial role in supporting the small natural habitat for local birds and animals.
The tree is also helping to manage the subsidence issue that the houses on Hemstal road are facing by
absorbing water. Cutting down the tree will increase subsidence .

Please let us know what else is required from us to stop the cutting down of this Tree.

Regards,
Rajiv & Nadia



